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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

AFS’s Kim Cannon tapped for Masked Rider Distinguished Staff Award
[image: image1.jpg]7" CASNRNewsCenter .



A unit manager in Texas Tech University’s Department of Animal and Food Sciences has been selected to receive a Masked Rider Distinguished Staff Award. Kim Cannon, who oversees work on the department’s 250 accounts and manages a departmental budget of more than $4.9 million, received the honor during a special ceremony on Nov. 15 in the Red Raider Ballroom of Tech’s Student Union Building.[image: image3.png]


  more »
SNAPSHOT
In Profile: Lubbock’s Randal Howard takes reins as Ag Council President
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A life-long Red Raider, the decision to attend Texas Tech University was second nature to Lubbock native and junior, Randal Howard. A member of Alpha Gamma Rho and the Pre-Vet Society, Howard was first introduced to the Ag Council his freshman year. Furthering his involvement, Howard then served as a council representative his sophomore year.  more »
AG COUNCIL 360

Evan Riley named November ‘Aggie of the Month’
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Name: Evan Riley; Major: Plant and Soil Science; Classification: Junior; Organization: Alpha Gamma Rho; Hometown: Earth; Month: November  more »
  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

 CASNR Winter Welcome
        Feb. 15, 2017 at 4 p.m.

        SUB Matador Room
 CASNR Ag Olympics
        April 9, 2017 at 2 p.m.

        AFS Livestock Arena

 Ag Honors Banquet
        April 20, 2017 at 6:30 p.m.

        McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center

	

	
	GALLERY: Happy Holidays from CASNR Dean’s Annual Christmas Open House
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Everyone was walking in a winter wonderland on Dec. 13. That’s when CASNR’s faculty and staff, along with our friends across campus, gathered at the Goddard Building for the Annual Dean’s Office Christmas Open House. New this year was the official opening of CASNR’s Development and Alumni Relations headquarters located across the atrium from the college’s administrative offices.  more »
AEC alum appointed Nat’l Ranching Heritage Center’s Executive Director
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A graduate of Texas Tech’s Department of Agricultural Education and Communications is the new executive director of the university’s iconic National Ranching Heritage Center. Jim Bret Campbell, who received his bachelor’s degree in agricultural communications (1996) and master’s degree in agricultural education (1997) from Tech, returns to Lubbock to head the NRHC beginning Jan. 9.[image: image4.png]
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Four meat judging team members from Texas Tech earn All-American status
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The Texas Tech University Meat Judging Team in the Department of Animal and Food Sciences came up just four points shy of defending its national championship after claiming wins in all six competitions leading up to the national championships. Meanwhile, Kye Schwartz, Jessica Humphrey, Cole Perkins and Tommy Fletcher earned All-American status.[image: image5.png]
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 Northern bobwhite covey call count draws CASNR students to area ranches
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Away from the day-to-day routine of student life, Rowdy White rolls down the highway in the wee hours of the morning, traveling to one of many Quail-Tech Alliance ranches in search of quail calls. In the dark silence, just as the sun tips the horizon, the Texas Tech senior listens for the distinctive koi-lee sound of a bobwhite calling in the distance.[image: image6.png]
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 Students named to Who’s Who Among Students in American Universities
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Eighteen outstanding students from Texas Tech University’s College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources have been included in latest edition of “Who’s Who Among Students in American Colleges and Universities.” The recognition of the CASNR student achievements was presented at a reception on Nov. 6 at the McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center.[image: image7.png]
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Food science researcher, future icon spotlighted in ‘National Provisioner’
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The National Provisioner, a national magazine that focuses on the meat processing professionals, has selected a professor in Texas Tech’s Department of Animal and Food Sciences as one of its “25 Future Icons.” Mindy Brashears, who also serves as director of Tech’s International Center for Food Industry Excellence, is featured in the publication’s November issue.  more »
BACC Distinguished Banking Service Award goes to Littlefield’s Gary Green
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The senior vice president and branch manager of Wellington State Bank in Littlefield has been presented the ‘2016 Distinguished Banking Service Award.’ Gary Green received the honor on Nov. 4 at the 44th annual Bankers Agricultural Credit Conference held at Tech’s International Cultural Center. He was recognized for significant contributions to society and the financial profession  more »

 
Livestock Judging Team claims back-to-back national championships
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The national championship of livestock judging is staying in Lubbock. On the strength of three top 10 individual finishes, the Texas Tech Livestock Judging Team claimed its second straight national title and ninth in program history Nov. 14 at the North American International Livestock Exposition in Louisville, Kentucky. The team was led by senior Zane Webster, who finished second overall  more »
Lane places at National FFA Organization nursery/landscape event
[image: image19.jpg]


A freshman from the Department of Landscape Architecture was recently honored at the 89th National FFA Convention & Expo in Indianapolis. Elizabeth Lane of Marble Falls placed ninth in the National FFA Nursery/Landscape Career Development Event competition. Representing her hometown Marble Falls FFA, she was tested on her knowledge and skills in nursery practices and landscaping  more »
CASNR grad honored with BRIT Int’l Award of Excellence in Conservation
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A graduate of the Department of Natural Resources Management has been selected to receive this year’s ‘International Award of Excellence in Conservation’ from the Botanical Research Institute of Texas. Carter Smith, who graduated with a bachelor’s degree in wildlife management from Tech in 1993, currently serves as executive director of the Texas Parks and Wildlife Department  more »
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